
Submitter: Karen Martinez 

On Behalf Of: HB 4133 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4133 

I oppose HB 4133. Our elections are already not secure or valid related to allowing 

the election day be an election week opening the door for fraudulent ballots. We need 

driver license to verify identification. Everyone who is of legal age to vote has a 

drivers license or some sort of ID. Don't open the door for fraud and non-Oregon 

residents to vote! 


